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Date: 05 September 2008 
Clarification/Amendment Note No. 1  
 
 
Invitation to Bid – No. MIDIBUS/08 – 2 For the Supply of Midibuses to OSCE Mission 
to Bosnia and Herzegovina 
 
 
 
In accordance with paragraph 9.1 of the Instructions to Bidders, the OSCE would like to provide 
the following amendment to the bidding documents: 
 
1) The quantity of Midibuses required is now increased from 1 (one) to 2 (two). 
 
There are no other changes to the Invitation to Bid No. MIDIBUS/08 – 2. 
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